
September 20th Kitchen works update 
from Rev. Malcolm 
 

You will see quite a change tomorrow, the 
bare kitchen unit were installed today, 
these will be getting electrics and water 
installed, then worktops and finally 
decorative cladding to match the church.  
We have also made some headway in 
getting the drainage pump installed 
outside the church, and have water and 
the power cable now in the units, just 
ready for connection to the various mains 
at the east end.  Apologies if anything is a 
bit dusty, we were in after the church 
cleaners, and however tidy you try and 
be, these works do generate a bit of dust 
and mess.  I am very hopeful that we will 
have a working, if not absolutely complete 
kitchen this year.


